
KatloTech Communications Ltd
13 Burwash Drive

YELLOWKNIFE  NT    X1A 2V1
Re:
Support for Next Generation Fiber Optic Network
On behalf of (Orgnaization), we wish to convey our support for the vision to enhance and contribute to the betterment of First Nations communities through advancing fiber optic innovative technology highway and green modular data centers throughout the NWT.  The prospect of leading to substantially improved economic development opportunities and enhance the North’s tech industry and innovation for First Nations, all the while, creating employment, training, and educational opportunities for citizens.

Fortunately, organizations such as Katlotech Communications are investigating solutions to address the gap in the north that will bring a positive impact to all Indigenous communities. At (Organization), we are committed to working with indigenous-owned companies to help bring positive change. By taking steps now to prepare our young people for tomorrow's jobs and to ensure that everyone has access to reliable, broadband connectivity.

We wish you continued success in your initiative project, we look forward to the prospective benefits at project completion.
Sincerely,
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